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Hulili Ke Kukui events are open to the entire campus.

For more information please contact the Hawaiian Center at 

844-2345 or hulilik@hawaii.edu

Our voices play an important role in perpetuating aloha ʻāina. Whether you are 
protesting against an unsustainable development project or supporting legislation that 
protects our natural resources, it is important to know how to submit a testimony in a 
public hearing. Join us for these valuable skills-building workshops at the Hawaiian 
Center (Building 5, Room 202):  

Written Testimonies 
Tues, Feb 25 (10:00 am - 11:00 am) - New Date 
English instructors Conred Maddox and Eric Shaffer will guide participants through the process of 
writing a strong written testimony and Hawaiian Center Coordinator Kaleialoha Lum-Ho will provide 
guidelines on submitting a written testimony for a legislative bill online.  

Oral Testimonies 
Thurs, Feb 27 (10:00 am - 11:00 am) 
Speech instructor Mitchell Okamura will facilitate a workshop on effective ways to present an oral 
testimony.  

Mock Testimony Hearing 
Tues, Mar 24 (10:00 am - 11:00 am) 
Practice presenting a written/oral testimony and receive constructive feedback.

Aloha ʻĀina Series Workshops

Attendees at these events may receive either a Hawaiian Flag sticker or mini flag. Attend 
five Aloha ʻĀina Series Events or Mālama ʻĀina Days and receive a full sized Hawaiian flag.
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